Rockin' Robots Contest

This year's South Florida Fair theme is Rockin' Robots, and your PBC Elections Office is encouraging fair-goers to vote for their favorite robot-themed artwork entries submitted by local school students. The Elections Office is helping to facilitate voting in the countywide school art contest. You can vote for your favorite Rockin' Robot masterpiece now through January 30, 2022. Ballots are available at the check-in/registration station located at the fair's entrance gate. On the weekends, you may scan your ballot using the county's voting equipment, or drop off your ballot in the designated ballot drop box located in the Expo Center.

Upcoming Election Information

MARK YOUR CALENDARS! March 8, 2022, is Election Day in Palm Beach County for 19 municipalities and a Special General Election for House District 88. This week, we will be begin sending mail ballots to eligible domestic, overseas, and military voters registered to vote in Palm Beach County. If you have not yet requested a Vote-by-Mail ballot, you may do so online at VotePalmBeach.gov, email votebymail@votepalmbeach.gov, or call (561) 656-6208. Please have your Driver License, Florida ID card, or the last 4 digits of your Social Security number available when making your request.

PALM BEACH COUNTY VOTER STATISTICS

PALM BEACH COUNTY REGISTERED VOTERS

402,457 **DEMOCRATS**282,224 **REPUBLICANS**299,294 **OTHER**983,975 **TOTAL***as of 1/24/2022

www.VotePalmBeach.gov

Main Office: 240 South Military Trail, West Palm Beach FL 33415 P.O. Box 22309, West Palm Beach, FL 33416 P: (561) 656-6200 | F: (561) 656-6287